
Migrants continue to face hardship

There were reports of alleged migrant ill-treatment by officials at the EU’s
land and sea borders. 

Conditions in detention and reception centres and camps remain difficult in
some countries.Overcrowding, and access to clean water and sanitation remain
an issue. This particularly affects unaccompanied children. 

The number of asylum applications remain significantly below pre-Covid-19
levels. This is likely to be due to pandemic-related emergency measures and
the global drop in travel.

Access to asylum remains complicated. Applicants face difficulties such as
backlogs, technical issues during remote interviews and a lack of legal
support.

Some family reunification procedures have also been put on hold because of
the pandemic.

Covid-19 shutdown measures combined with a lack of IT equipment hampered
access to education.

In addition, some media report incidents of hate crime and hate speech
targeting migrants and refugees.

This is the last in FRA’s current series of quarterly migration bulletins. It

http://www.government-world.com/migrants-continue-to-face-hardship/


covers 1 October until 31 December 2020.

FRA is assessing how to provide such updates in the future.

FRA regularly collected data on migration since September 2015.

Access previous migration quarterly reports >

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffra.europa.eu%2Fen%2Fproducts%2Fsearch%3Fpub_type%255B%255D%3D1289%26pub_by%255B%255D%3D81%26pub_year%255Bvalue%255D%255Byear%255D%3D2019%26combine%3Dbulletin%26sort_by%3Dfield_fra_published_at_value%26sort_order%3DDESC&data=04%7C01%7CTara.Morris%40fra.europa.eu%7C419eb5b8cdc64b08c65508d8d90cecca%7C1554387a5fa2411faf7934ef7ad3cf7b%7C0%7C0%7C637497996835531410%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=PjZciQ10ONT87rV6fUfV1GknQqqDD1Cgu0By%2BP8Oo2s%3D&reserved=0

